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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:20 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2025 10:40 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Hello, I am a resident of Brampton and I do not believe that increasing our bills/taxes best help out the 
people of the city. The financial hardship that we are currently going through, we cannot afford more 
increases where other options can be made. Thanks. 

Name: Jason Gradziel 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


